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St Mark Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod - English District) 

1019 N. 7th Street  Sheboygan, WI  53081   Phone: (920) 458 - 4343 

www.stmarksheboygan.com 

 

This Week at St Mark 

January 16, 2022 – January 23, 2022 

Sunday (1/16)    

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

 10:00 am  Congregational Fund Meeting 

Monday (1/17)  Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 

   

Tuesday (1/18)    

  

Wednesday (1/19)  

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse 

 11:30 am  R & R Luncheon 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

  

* You can watch a live stream of Sunday’s   
service at Facebook.com/stmarksheboygan.  

If you are unable to join us live the service is 

recorded and available on our Facebook page. 

Sermon will continue to be recorded and            

available after Sunday’s service on our website. 

 

 

 

  

 

  

Thursday (1/20)   

  5:15 pm  Choir Practice  

  No Church Service 

Friday (1/21)  

  8:30 am  Food Pantry Workers 

  9:30 am  Food Pantry  

Saturday (1/22)   

  

Sunday (1/23)   Food Pantry Sunday 

  9:00 am  Worship Service   

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  

 

 

 

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Sunday, January 16, 2022 

Second Sunday after the Epiphany 



Remember, when you are in need of                   

Pastoral care please contact the church             

office at 920-458-4343.  

Thrivent Choice Dollars 

Thank you Thrivent members for               

assigning your Choice dollars to St. Mark. 

The church has received $192 in Choice            

Dollars grant funds this year. Last year our 

total was $3,251. Please remember to             

contact Thrivent Choice Dollars in order to 

keep the funds  coming. You can do this by 

calling 1-800-847-4836 or on-line at 

Thrivent.com/thriventchoice and  follow the 

prompts. Please contact Bev Sorenson at 458

-4279 to let her know where you want to            

designate the funds at St. Mark.  

Thank you for your commitment to this  

mission. December 2018 $247, 2019 $2,676, 

1st Half 2020 $813,  3rd Quarter 2020 $510, 

4th Quarter 2020 $631, 1st Quarter 2021 

$549, 2nd Quarter 2021 $689, 3rd Quarter 

2021 $521,  October $141,November $196 & 

December $307. 

We need volunteers to help on Sunday              

mornings with Projection, sound booth and 

assisting with our Facebook live stream.   

Contact Rob Sass if you are interested.  

AMAZON SMILES FOR ST. MARK 

YOU BUY ... ST. MARK RECEIVES 

What is AmazonSmile? 

AmazonSmile is a separate portal from Amazon’s 

main site and offers the same items, prices and 

benefits as amazon.com but with one distinct  

difference.  When you shop at smile.amazon.com , 

Amazon will contribute 0.5% of the price of your 

purchases to St. Mark AT NO COST TO YOU 

OR OUR CHURCH!  

AmazonSmile is available at smile.amazon.com on 

your web browser and can also be activated in the 

Amazon Shopping app for IOS and Android 

phones.   

How do I set up my AmazonSmile account? 

Visit smile.amazon.com and select “Get Started.”  

If you already have an Amazon account, you’ll be 

asked to sign in.  If you don’t have an Amazon 

account you will need to set one up.  It doesn’t 

cost anything to do so.  Next, you will be                 

prompted to pick a charity.  Simply type St. Mark 

Lutheran Church Sheboygan, WI in the “Search” 

box and then you can begin to shop and                 

automatically a percentage of your purchases will 

be donated to St. Mark.  During future visits to 

the site, AmazonSmile will remember St. Mark as 

your charity. Since anyone can choose St. Mark as 

their charitable organization urge your family and 

friends to do likewise. 

If you are an Amazon shopper, there’s no simpler 

way to complete your shopping AND support St. 

Mark every time you shop than by utilizing 

smile.amazon.com! 

If you have any questions, please contact Mike 

Hotz. 

Offerings to St. Mark 

We now have online giving through Vanco. 

You can use this option to make a one time 

offering or set up a regular contribution. The 

link for this is on the website 

stmarksheboygan.com. Click on the box that 

says Donate to St. Mark Lutheran Church. If 

you need more information please contact the 

office.  

The offering                     

envelopes for 2022 

have arrived. Please 

pick yours up in the 

Narthex.  

If you would like to receive a copy of The 

Lutheran Witness magazine delivered to 

your home please fill out the forms that 

are provided in the 

Narthex. Please                  

return to the office by 

January 17th along 

with $10.80 to cover the cost for the year.  

What’s your SIGN? 

Come stencil paint an Easter themed 12” round 

board and a salad lunch 

Anyone is welcome, no crafting experience                

necessary! 

St Mark Fellowship Hall                                                                 

Sunday March 13th @ 11:00 AM                                             

Support those going to the Youth Convention 

$30 (please pre-purchase tickets by 3/1 to make 

sure we have enough supplies) 

 High School Open House at Sheboygan Lutheran 
High is scheduled for Tuesday, January 25 from 5:00 – 6:45 
p.m. Grade school students will have time to meet the               
teachers, explore class offerings and extra-curriculars, and 
get in free to the Boys Basketball game that evening at 7pm 
vs. Reedsville in the LHS gym.  

Parents and students interested in the advanced 
and online classes at LHS are encouraged to attend the Open 
House for in-depth information on offerings, as well as our 
full curriculum list, School Choice voucher program and other 
tuition assistance and scholarships that LHS offers. 

 Feel free to contact the school office for more 
information at 920-452-3323. 

The St. Mark R & R luncheon will 

be held at the Shuffs Last Resort 

on Wednesday, January 19th at 

11:30 am. For reservations            

contact Ginny Altendahl at 920-

458-0220 or Merv Kitzerow at 920-539-7049.  

LUTHERAN CEMETERY is seeking a part time sexton. 
Flexible hours with availability between 8am - 4pm  
Monday thru Friday. Duties would include in person 
contact for inquiries about cemetery & mausole-
um, computer knowledge, sales, recordkeeping &             
scheduling with funeral homes for burials. Pay range to 
be determined by experience & knowledge. 
For more information or to submit a resume 

email: stoerpe@gmail.com 

Part-time Custodial Position opening –                 

Sheboygan Lutheran High School is accepting 

applications for an evening custodial position. 

This year-round position requires 5 days/week, 

4 hrs/day of cleaning the school buildings to 

maintain a well-kept and sanitary facility.            

Applications for employment can be                          

downloaded from the www.lutheranhigh.com 

website or obtained in the LHS school office; 

Mon - Thurs, 8a-3p, at 3323 University Drive in 

Sheboygan. 

mailto:stoerpe@gmail.com
http://www.lutheranhigh.com

